ANNOUNCEMENT:

Parents, Guardians, and Students,

[bookmark: _GoBack]Please remember that EOC testing starts the day we return from Thanksgiving break and continue until we dismiss for Winter break. Testing is determined based on student schedules.  Attendance is very important as EOC tests are a State requirement.  Chances are significant that your child has at least one, if not multiple, EOC tests.
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